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Dear Sponsors, Family and Friends, 

The Swistak family would like to express its 
heartfelt appreciation to those who helped 
make the  1st Stephen Swistak, MD Memorial 
Golf Classic an overwhelming success.   

The Stephen Swistak, MD Memorial Fund is a 
non-profit organization established as a 
celebration of Steve’s life. Our goal in setting 
up the golf outing was to gather friends, 
family and colleagues in order to honor 
Steve, continue his legacy and serve as a 
fundraiser for an award program in his 
name.  The support for this year’s event 
simply blew us away. 132 golfers took part in 
the event.  28 sponsors provided financial 
backing. The silent auction was larger than 
we had ever imagined, with over 60 
donations raising over $6,000.  Overall, we 
were able to raise over $32,000.    

With the monies raised, we are proud to 
announce that we are able to present our 
first award to an MSU hockey player this 
spring.  The award will be given to a student-
athlete who embodies what Steve stood for – 
dedication to the team, commitment to 
education and personal drive and strength 
even when faced with challenges.  The award 
will be used to help further the student-
athlete’s education and career goals.           

We plan to 
continue using 
this fund as a 
way to honor 
Steve’s 
memory and to 
provide 
financial 
resources to 
those in need. 

We are so very 
grateful for the 
generosity of 
our 
sponsors.  The 
financial and material support from local 
businesses, organizations and individuals 
brought this event to life.  None of this would 
have been possible without the concerted 
efforts of the golfers, committee members 
and volunteers who gave so generously.  A 
special thank you to our venue host, Timber 
Trace Golf Club.  The generosity of the 
Timber Trace Golf Club and staff was 
instrumental in the success of the event.   

Thank you for helping us remember Steve 
and keep his spirit alive.  Be sure to visit our 
website:  www.swisstrong.com.  We will be 
updating the site throughout the year. Next 
year’s Classic will be on June 10, 2017.  If you 

are interested in being a sponsor, silent 
auction donor or volunteer, or have any 
questions, please contact us at 
drswistak@aol.com.  We appreciate your 
continued support and look forward to 
seeing everyone again next year. 

 Sincerely, 

 The Swistak Family 

SAVE THE DATE! 

2nd ANNUAL STEPHEN SWISTAK, MD 
MEMORIAL GOLF CLASSIC 

JUNE 10, 2017 
 

Our Sincere Thanks… 
 

http://www.swisstrong.com/
mailto:drswistak@aol.com
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HIGHLIGHTS FROM THE OUTING 

 

Winning Team 
Marc Norrington, Mike Lyons, Andrew Linard and 
Mark Liley led the pack in our inaugural event. 

 

 
 

Longest Drive Winner 
Congratulations to Andrew McKeegan for 
finishing the round with a strong drive on #18. 

 

 

Closest to the Pin Winner 
The award on #7 went to Jared Nightingale – 
congratulations and nice shot!  

   

“Unofficial” Best Dressed Winner 
 Dave Ketterer – WOW.  We couldn’t take our eyes off of your game… or your outfit. Always a good time!  
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Thank you for helping to make this a success!
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As 2016 winds down, preparations are already underway for our 2nd Annual Golf Classic. Our 
hope is to have another full field of golfers, build our base of sponsor support and expand the 
selection of items offered during the silent auction.  Involvement from local businesses, 
organizations and individuals was essential to our success in 2016.  

If you are interested in being a sponsor or silent auction donor, please contact us anytime at 
drswistak@aol.com or call Patricia Swistak at (248) 855-1477. 

As an incentive to sign up with us early, we will keep the sponsorship prices the same as the 
2016 outing until the end of this year.  Pay 2016 prices, and get 2017 added publicity 
showcasing your business or cause. 

In addition to increasing publicity for our sponsors, we aim to boost awareness of our event 
as well.  We are brainstorming ways to amp up the fun (and competition, perhaps?!) in 2017.  
We are considering skins, competitions for crazy attire, best dressed team and most spirited 
team. Awards will also be given for best team picture and favorite social media posts.  In 
addition, we plan to throw in friendly recognition like Shortest Drive, Most Lost Balls & a 
Survivor Award (Worst Score but still made it back to the clubhouse!).    

 Please send us your ideas – serious, silly or otherwise!  

 

Starting to Plan for 2017… 

Our favorite 
pic this year! 

mailto:drswistak@aol.com
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